
HB 1432 -- ADMINISTRATIVE LEAVE FOR STATE EMPLOYEES

SPONSOR: Vescovo

This bill requires that, if an employee of a department or division
of the state, agency of the state, instrumentality of the state or
political subdivision of the state, or school district is placed on
administrative leave, a hearing must be held within 30 days to
determine if the employee engaged in the misconduct. Within three
days of being placed on administrative leave as defined in the
bill, an employee must be given a written explanation of the
specific reason or reasons for the placement.

This bill is the same as HCS HB 519 (2015).


